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Falls City Council member resigns to take EDGE position 
(KLZA)-- Falls City Ward II Council member Lucas Froeschl submitted his
resignation at the end of Monday nights Falls City Council meeting. 

Froeschl has accepted the job as Executive Director of Falls City Economic
Development and Growth Enterprise, requiring him to resign from the Council. 

Froeschl was elected to the Council in 2018 and was instrumental in the recent
purchase of a newer ladder truck for the Falls City Volunteer Fire Department
and raising funds and and coordinating the creation of the “Water Fall” project
located on the north edge of Falls City.

Mayor Shawna Bindle thanked Froeschl for his service on the Council and said
she's excited to see him continue to be a champion for Falls City. 

Froeschl started his job as Executive Director of Falls City Economic
Development and Growth Enterprise Tuesday.  
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